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Peter Doyle

From: David M Zabell <DZabell1@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 16 March 2020 09:36

To: Peter Doyle; City of Sydney

Subject: RE: Sydney Opera House - Concert Hall & Creative Learning Centre - Construction 

Environmental Management Plan

Hi Peter 

The City has reviewed the CEMP and does not wish to provide any comments. 

Regards 

David M Zabell
Senior Planner  
Planning Assessments  

____

Telephone: +612 9288 5842
cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au  

From: Peter Doyle  
Sent: Friday, 21 February 2020 9:16 AM 
To: City of Sydney  
Subject: Sydney Opera House - Concert Hall & Creative Learning Centre - Construction Environmental 
Management Plan 

Please find attached the Construction Environmental Management Plan for the Concert Hall & Creative Learning 
Centre Project. 
The management plan appendices will be sent in separate emails. 

Peter Doyle 
Project Manager, Renewal Statutory Planning 

Sydney Opera House
Bennelong Point 
GPO Box 4274 Sydney NSW 2001 

T 02 9250 7383 
M 0419 698876 

The Sydney Opera House honours our First Nations by fostering a shared sense of belonging for all Australians, and 
we acknowledge the Gadigal people, traditional custodians of Tubowgule, the land on which the Opera House 
stands.
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Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

______________________________________________________________________________________
_________ This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) 
and may contain information that is confidential or subject to legal privilege. If you receive this email and 
you are not the addressee (or responsible for delivery of the email to the addressee), please note that any 
copying, distribution or use of this email is prohibited and as such, please disregard the contents of the 
email, delete the email and notify the sender immediately. 
______________________________________________________________________________________
_________  


